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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 98.18% 
Butterfly Class        -    95.45% 
Firefly Class         -    98.10% 
Dragonfly Class       -    94.44% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Sports Day 

It was lovely to see so many at Sports 
Day, the children done very well and 
thank you to the Friends who raised 
£150, selling drinks, cake and uniform. 

Year 6 

Leavers Trip to Pleasurewood Hills, 
please make payment on School Money. 

School Money 

Please could all money outstanding be 
settled by the end of term. Thank you 

RSPCA Sponsored Walk 

Thank you to everyone for sponsoring 
the children to take part in a sponsored 
walk to raise money for the RSPCA, you 
raised a massive £629. 
 
Thank you so much. 

Dates for your Diary 

10th – 14th July Yr 6 Wayland Transition week 
14th July – Transition Day 
19th July – Year 6 Pleasurewood Hills leavers trip 
20th July – Non-uniform Day 
20th July – Summer Party  
21st July – Year 6 Leavers Service 2.30pm at school 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 
6th Sept – Children to return to school 

School Day changes from September 

 
From September the timings of the school day are going to be 
changing slightly. These changes are being made to ensure that we 
are compliant with DfE regulations that come in to force from 
September 2023.  
Opening - School gates will open at 8:45. Pupils will need to be in 
school by 8:50 for the register.  
Finishing - School will finish at 3:20 

Residential 

 
Well done to all the children who went on Residential this week, 
they all had a great time, although a little sleepy at the end, and they 
all behaved very well. 
 
Thank you to all the staff who accompanied them on the Residential. 

Thursday 20th July 

 
Children are welcome to school in non-uniform, there is no cost for 
this. At the end of the day the Friends are putting on a “Summer 
Party” which will start straight after school, until 5.00pm. There is a 
charge of £5 per person for this.  Please see below for further 
information. 
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